24th November 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

| have to thank Miss Raine for organising an amazing
Parliament Week. The children learnt so much from
preparing speeches, listening to their peers’
proposadls and finally voting last Wednesday. | can’t
wait to find out who our new parliament members are
and what their first course of action will be.

Our drive this year to increase parental involvement
in school has been very successful so far. The
workshops for parents in Lower School have been well
attended and last week, many reception parents told
me how much they enjoyed the new ‘Stay and Play’
sessions. Thank you to our reception staff for being
brave and allowing parents to watch them teach.

Next week is a fairly quiet week to allow staff to focus
on Parent Consultations, although once we hit
December, we have a lot of exciting events planned!

Thought for the week: On Friday, one of the Head'’s
Honours pupils chatted to me about he has really
improved his spelling. | asked how he did it and he
said by practising, practising, practising! It is a good
lesson for us all to remember; that in order to achieve
what we want, we have to work at it.

Enjoy the rest of this very windy Sunday.
Regards

mA D’Z)Ollja




